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Colonel Roger Stottlemyre Named Deputy Director of Enforcement 

 

Jefferson City, Missouri, Wednesday, August 15, 2006. The Missouri 

Gaming Commission welcomes retired Missouri Highway Patrol Colonel 

Roger Stottlemyre to the position of Deputy Director of Enforcement. 

 

MGC Executive Director Gene McNary says “Roger Stottlemyre brings a 

wealth of professional experience, as well as an outstanding 

reputation within law enforcement agencies in Missouri. His 32 years 

of law enforcement experience will enhance our regulatory efforts, 

and will provide coordinated direction”. 

 

Stottlemyre begins his new position September 1,2006. He is the 

fourth Deputy Director of Enforcement since the MGC’s inception in 

1992. 

 

Colonel Stottlemyre was born in Unionville, Missouri. A 1967 graduate 

of Unionville High School, he attended the University of Missouri-

Columbia before joining the Marine Corps in 1968. He served as an 

infantryman during the Vietnam War and earned the Purple Heart. 
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